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Diocese of the Eastern United States – Anglican Church of 

America 

Letter from the Bishop:  

Dear Parish Family. 

Thank you all very much for your prayers and best wishes for my son, Johnny, as he begins life in 

Ireland. He sends his regards to all of you and his love and prayers.  Johnny has found a Church where 

he feels spiritually fed, and he has become friends with the priest and the priest's wife. He has 

participated in the church music, especially in the Christmas season. 

He enjoys helping out on the farm, feeding cattle, cleaning stalls and other farming tasks. He plays 

music gigs in some of the local establishments, and has become very involved in the music and 

arts community. He has become very inspired to write music and lyrics. There is a recording of some of 

his music in the works. Johnny is very happy and productive in his new homeland, the home of 

his father and forefathers going back generations. He appreciates your prayers, as do I, please continue 

to keep him in your prayers. 

 

As we go through the year, we look forward to the events that are scheduled and please begin to make 

plans for St. Patrick's dinner dance. 

Our Parish will, by the Grace of God, grow during this coming year. 

 

With love and prayers. 

Bishop John Vaughan 

 

Service Times 

 

Sunday  

8:00 AM Mass *St. Bridget’s Chapel 

10:00 AM Mass 

 

Wednesday  

Mass 6:30 PM  

 

Friday  

12:00 PM Mass 

*Anglican Rosary 1st Friday 11:30 AM 

 

Saturday 

5:30 PM   La Misa en Espanol (Spanish Mass) 
*St. Bridget’s Chapel 

 

Newsletter Deadline February 21st – Please contact Linda Simmen:  321-480-0927 or lsimmen@gmail.com  

Anglican Catholic Church 

St. Patrick’s Dinner Tickets available–  

Date:  Saturday March 16th.   

Tickets now on sale.  $15.00 Adults.  12 and under free.  

Please see any Vestry Member for tickets.  

 

Saturday February 23rd.  8:30am-2:30pm 

Looking for donations and volunteers.  Please 

contact any vestry member for additional 

information.  Bake Sale goods for sale as well.  


